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I strongly oppose this proposed bill.  

 

The proposed restrictions are being pushed through by a small but vocal group of 

privileged riverfront homeowners, without adequate scientific research or basis for 

their positions. The impacts of the potential restrictions are devastating for many 

small businesses, families recreating on the public waterway, and most of the 

riverfront homeowners in the Newberg pool section of the Willamette River. 

 

 


